
GRAND LODGE OF FREE AND ACCEPTED MASONS OF ALABAMA 
CHARITABLE OUTREACH COMMITTEE PROGRAM FOR 2022 - 2023

Subject to available funds, the Grand Lodge of Free and Accepted Masons of 
Alabama offers financial aid to individuals, groups, and/or Masonic Lodges within 
the state who, making application in the prescribed manner, are deemed worthy of 
consideration by the Grand Master and/or the Charitable Outreach Committee to 
receive aid under one or more Plans in this Charitable Outreach Program. Priority 
of persons to receive aid will be in accordance with Alabama Masonic Code Edict 
20.7. Other applicable Edicts apply to the administration of this Program. 

The Charitable Outreach Program Package for 2022 - 2023 consists of the
following: 

1. Grand Master’s Letter to Lodges
2. Alabama Masonic Scholarship Plan*
3. Matching Relief Fund Plan*
4. The Emergency Fund Plan*
5. Scholarship Matching Fund Plan*
6. Youth Sports Matching Sponsorship Plan*
7. Social Services Plan*

*For specific details, refer to the applicable Plan description.

Masons of Alabama, and others that qualify, who have a valid need for financial 
aid, are urged to utilize the services provided by this Program. The Charitable 
Outreach Committee solicits suggestions from all brethren as to what they would 
like to have included in future programs. The Charitable Outreach Program will 
change over time therefore annual revisions will be required to keep it current. 

Charitable Outreach Committee members for 2022 – 2023 are:

Chairman: Jon Michael Taylor, PGM (596)
Member: Christopher Thomas Atchley (236)
Member: Thomas Lee Keeton, Jr. (918)
Member: William Harry Young (170)
Member: James D. Webb (142 & 898)




